Help Stop Another Pro-Abort City Resolution in Florida!

Florida Voice for the Unborn < Andrew@Florida VoiceForThe Unborn.com >

Tue 10/19/2021 7:56 PM

To: Andrew Shirvell <andrew@floridavoicefortheunborn.com>

View this email in your browser



Dear Friend of the Unborn:

There has been a lot going on in Tallahassee and beyond since Florida Voice for the Unborn last put-out a statewide Grassroots Action Alert back in July. As the 2022 Legislative Session nears, things are going to really heat-up. Right now, we need to spring into action to help stop the City of Coral Springs (in northern Broward County) from enacting a pro-abortion resolution at the evening meeting of its city commission this Wednesday, October 20th.

Proposed Resolution No. 2021-059 states that the City of Coral Springs will actively oppose the newly-filed Florida Heartbeat Act (which is modeled after the highly-successful Texas law) by directing the city's state lobbyists to advocate against it in Tallahassee. The resolution also encourages "all Florida municipalities to join the City of Coral Springs' efforts" in opposing pro-life legislation.

You may read the entire resolution by <u>CLICKING HERE</u>.

This resolution must be stopped in its tracks. Last month, Florida Voice for the

Unborn prevented a similar pro-abortion resolution from being enacted by the Tallahassee City Commission. We issued a Tallahassee-area Grassroots Action Alert, asking our supporters to not only contact the city commissioners, but also to call and e-mail the managers and co-owner of Gaines Street Pizza. Why? Because the other co-owner of that business happened to be a Tallahassee City Commissioner. The threat of a boycott worked – and the pro-abortion resolution was pulled from the Tallahassee City Commission's meeting agenda at the eleventh hour. It's almost a month later, and the resolution has not reappeared for consideration.

Let's replicate our success by opposing the Coral Springs City Commission's efforts! Florida Voice for the Unborn's ally, Broward Right to Life, has been doing a masterful job opposing the resolution on the ground. For their comprehensive analysis refuting the resolution's main points, CLICK HERE. We're going to provide some back-up support by telling all five (5) Coral Springs City Commission members that we'll boycott the city if they go ahead and pass their ill-advised proposed resolution.

If you live in the Fort Lauderdale-area and would like to speak at Wednesday's 6:30 p.m. meeting, you may sign-up <u>HERE</u>.

Below are some quick talking points when contacting the Coral Springs City Commission members via e-mail and phone (or when speaking at the meeting):

- Proposed Resolution No. 2021-059 is unnecessary and factually inaccurate.
- The texts of our federal and state constitutions say absolutely nothing about a "right" to accessing abortion.
- Abortion is not healthcare; it is homicide.
- Abortion is never safe for the infant in the womb who suffers a horrible death; abortion is also very often unsafe for women as well.
- Using funds to pay for lobbyists to work against pro-life legislation in Tallahassee is a misuse of local taxpayer dollars.
- Encouraging violence against helpless babies in the womb is unbecoming of elected city officials.
- Coral Springs should transform itself into a sanctuary city for the unborn, where every life is cherished.

Also, don't forget to tell them that, if they go ahead with passing the resolution you will BOYCOTT the City of Coral Springs, meaning that you will not visit or do business in any shape or form within city limits! If the Coral Springs City Commissioners really care about their residents' interests, they will not pass this resolution!

These are the names of the five Coral Springs City Commissioners:

Mayor Scott J. Brook (Seat 1) Comm. Shawn Cerra (Seat 2) Comm. Nancy Metayer (Seat 3) Vice Mayor Joshua Simmons (Seat 4) Comm. Joy Carter (Seat 5)

Here are their e-mail addresses:

<u>sbrook@coralsprings.org</u>; <u>scerra@coralsprings.org</u>; <u>nmetayer@coralsprings.org</u>; <u>jsimmons@coralsprings.org</u>; <u>joycarter@coralsprings.org</u>

You may "cut and paste" all five e-mail addresses into a new message, or to e-mail each individually just click on each address above. Either way, be sure to express your opposition to the proposed pro-abortion resolution.

There is only one phone number for all five Coral Springs City Commissioners: (954) 344-5911.

Thank you for taking the time to contact all of the elected officials above!

Together, let's continue to be a LOUD voice for the voiceless unborn!

P.S. To keep-up with all of Florida Voice for the Unborn's efforts, be sure to follow us on Facebook, Twitter, Parler, Pinterest, and Instagram @UnbornVoiceFL!

P.P.S. Florida Voice for the Unborn relies on the generosity of our grassroots supporters to fund our efforts on behalf of Florida's unborn. To help Florida Voice for the Unborn continue to grow our influence, please <u>CLICK HERE!</u>

For Their Lives,



Andrew Shirvell, J.D.
Founder & Executive Director
Florida Voice for the Unborn

Florida Voice for the Unborn is a Tallahassee-based grassroots lobbying group that only focuses on pro-life issues impacting the unborn. It is strictly independent, and its work is guided by faith in God's only Son, Jesus Christ. Florida Voice for the Unborn supports all peaceful efforts by elected officials and others to end abortion and save lives. Follow us on Twitter, Facebook, Instagram, Pinterest, and Parler @UnbornVoiceFL – and visit our website HERE.













Copyright © 2020-2021. Florida Voice for the Unborn, Inc. All rights reserved.

Our mailing address is:

P.O. Box 12152 Tallahassee, FL 32317

Want to change how you receive these emails? You can <u>update your preferences</u> or <u>unsubscribe from this list</u>.

This email was sent to andrew@floridavoicefortheunborn.com
why did I get this?
unsubscribe from this list
unsubscribe from this list
unsubscribe from this list
unsubscription
unsubscriptio

